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Next Sunday:  
Message:        Dave Harnish 

Librarian:       Dixie Becker 

Church Nursery: Brenda Harnish & Cory Sauder 

 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note:   

June 14                    AC/MCT Meeting                                 6:30 p.m. 

June 25                    Father/Son Cookout                              4:00 p.m. 

 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                    71         

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:        (Missions)       $2,509 

                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2016 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                       

                     

                      June 5, 2016 

 

“Commencement” 

I Corinthians 13 

 

      Welcome & Announcements                        Chuck Jantzi 

 Praise & Worship in Song 

 Responding with tithes and offerings 

      Message                                                          Dave Harnish 

 Sending Prayer                                               Chuck Jantzi 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                 9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service           9:30-11:00 a.m. 

  Part 2                              11:00-11:30 a.m. 

 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 yrs old to 4th Grade, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

Part 2     11:00-11:30 a.m. 

 

Youth 

♦ 5th- 8th Grades, Room #6 

♦ 9th-12th Grades, Room # 7 & 8 

Adults 

♦ International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

♦ Catalyst Groups 

         Connections- Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

         Adults- Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

   

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Milt & Geri  Heilman 

Librarian:  Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery:  Amy & Zoe Smith 
 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Sun          2:00 p.m.           McGinnis Memorial Service             Chapel 

Sun          3:00 p.m.           Chapel Softball              Armstrong Field #2 

                 4:00 p.m.          Chapel Softball               Armstrong Field #1 

Tue          7:00 p.m.           Tarry An Hour                                    Chapel 

 

 

                        Announcements 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane 

Harnish  if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� FATHER/SON PICNIC will be held on Saturday, June 25 at 4:00 p.m. 

here at the Chapel for all men ages 0-150.  Invite friends and family and 

come out for some fun and food!  A sign up sheet is in the lobby. 

� GOD AT WORK – Do you have a story where God is at work  in or 

through your life that you would be willing to share with the 

congregation?  On Sunday morning, June 19 there will be an 

opportunity to share.  Contact Pastor Dave if you are interested. 

� FOOD BANK VOLUNTEERS – Lynn Diffenderfer serves on the 

Donegal-Conoy Food Bank board and organizes Chapel volunteers.  As 

a member congregation we provide the volunteers to serve clients 

approximately once per quarter.  The next date when the Chapel serves 

is Wednesday, June 15 from 2-4 p.m.  If you have interest in helping, 

please see Lynn. 

� VIBRATIONS DANCE MINISTRY will begin practices on Tuesdays 

from June 14 to July 12 at the Chapel.  Classes are dedicated to 

worshipping God through lyrical dance.  A performance will be held on 

the evening of Saturday, July 16.  All levels of experience are welcome.  

Please see flyer in the lobby for more information and to register.    

� CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2016 HIGH SCHOOL 

GRADUATES – Jeremy Newswanger, Garrett Jenkins & Nate Harnish! 

Due to schedule issues, we will be recognizing them and hear about 

their plans beyond high school in July as part of the Youth mission trip 

reporting.  

 

 

 

 

CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check the 

bulletin board for more information on the following and more... 

� MUSIC IN THE PARK—Come to the 1719 Hans Herr 

House  & Museum for this year’s first of a five summer 

concert series on Saturday, June 11, 6 pm. A performance 

by Vinegar Creek Constituency and an opening by Daryl 

Snider. Tickets are $8 for adults on concert day at the site. 

Children under 12 are free. 

� LANCASTER MENNONITE SCHOOL has several new 

international students that will be arriving in August and 

will be needing host family arrangements.  If you have 

interest in opening your home to an international student, 

please contact Christy Horst at 717-299-0436, ext. 312.  

 

 

                                               YOUTH 

� “ST& …” will meet TONIGHT @ 7:00 p.m. at the Chapel 

for worship and Bible study.  All 9th – 12th graders are 

welcome to attend. 

� SR HIGH YOUTH will be going to the Creation Festival 

in Mount Union, PA on June 29-July2. 

� JR HIGH YOUTH will meet TONIGHT @ 7:00 p.m. at the 

Chapel for worship and Bible study.  All 6th – 8th graders 

are welcome to attend. 


